


• Providing a report that evaluates TCC's current brand through research, surveys, and
focus groups to gain greater knowledge of the current brand's effectiveness,
strengths, and challenges to determine if the current brand should remain or be
updated.

• Developing and testing a new name and logo, if applicable, that keeps with the
College's mission and vision, reflects the already-defined brand position, and helps to
improve its position and strength in the market.

• Developing primary logo variations and additional branding for departments and
initiatives as a secondary tier that complements the new look and feel.

• Providing a rebrand communications strategy and implementation plan for execution
by the task force.

This agenda item is the result of the research conducted by Pace, and their assessment that 
the College should change its name. They have provided recommendations for 
consideration, which have been vetted by the President. 

Past Actions by the Board 
None. 

Funding/ Financial Implications 
The College may incur costs related to the name change associated with signage, 
publications, documentation, advertising, and other related items. These costs are estimated 
at approximately $500,000 and will be expended over two fiscal years. $250,000 has already 
been earmarked in FY 2024. An additional $250,000 would be allocated for FY 2025. 

Recommended Action 

Approve the President's recommendation to change the College's name. 






